
PACIFIC ASSOCIATION OFFICIALS COMMITTEE REPORT  
 
BOARD OF ATHLETICS MEETING – May 21, 2013 
 
At many of the meets within our association this year, the newly certified Apprentice 
level officials were working side by side with veteran officials to earn their participation 
bench marks while contributing to successful competitions. It was a pleasure to work 
with many of these new officials who were eager to help and become involved as 
competition officials.  
 
There are still a number of important meets ahead that need Officials: 
 
 Sunday, May 26, 2013 - USATF Pacific Open Track and Field Championship, San 
Jose City College. Contact Sonny Maynard at sonny22@att.net. 
  
Saturday, June 8, 2013 - USATF Pacific Masters Track and Field Championship, 
Chabot College. Contact Leroy Milam at Leroy1888@aol.com. 
  
Saturday-Sunday, June 8-9, 2013 - USATF Pacific Youth Track and Field 
Championship, Rocklin High School. Contact Maura Kent at bookoutgen@yahoo.com. 
 
Saturday-Sunday, June 8-9, 2013 – Golden West Invitational, Cal, contact Alan 
Kolling at akolling@me.com.  
 
Wednesday, June 12, 2013 – Valor Games for veterans and service members with 
physical disabilities, Field Events at College of San Mateo, Contact Charlie Sheppard 
at Charlie.sheppard.home@att.net.      
  
Saturday-Sunday, June 15-16, 2013 - USATF Pacific Youth Multi Event 
Championship, Rocklin High School. Contact Maura Kent at bookoutgen@yahoo.com. 
  
Friday-Saturday-Sunday, June 21-23, 2013 - USATF Pacific Junior Olympics Qualifier, 
San Jose City College. Contact Maria Castillo at pa.youthvicechair@yahoo.com. 
  
This is an election year for the Officials Committee with the offices of Chair, Vice-Chair, 
Secretary, two At-Large Delegates, and two delegates to the Board of Athletics to be 
filled at the Officials Committee Annual Meeting in August.  Anyone wishing to run for 
office or if anyone wishes to nominate an individual for office, contact Phil Leake at 
Pgal1@sbcglobal.net                      
 
    
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John Murray, Chair 
Pacific Association Officials’ Committee  
 
 
 
     


